
 

 

 

 

N O T I C E 
  

Effective 1 February 2023, the “NO 

APPOINTMENT, NO RELEASE” policy will be 

implemented in the releasing of CRMD 

approved Certificates/Orders/Certifications. 

 

The concerned CRMD Transacting Public will be 

required to present the appointment letter and 

the original proof of payment when claiming 

the approved Certificates/Orders/Certifications. 

 

For your information and strict compliance. 

 

Issued on 25 January 2023. 
 

 


